
QUORUM NOTICE 

THE INDUSTRIAL COMMISSION OF ARIZONA  

 

 

Notice is hereby given to the members of the Industrial Commission of Arizona and to the 

general public that individual Commissioners of the Industrial Commission of Arizona may 

be in attendance at the Industrial Commission, 800 West Washington Street, Phoenix, 

Arizona 85007 on January 13, 2020, between 1:00 p.m. and 2:30 p.m.  

 

Although a quorum of the Commissioners of the Industrial Commission of Arizona may 

be present, no quorum of the Commissioners will discuss Industrial Commission business 

and no official Industrial Commission action will be taken. 

 

Posted this 9th day of January, 2020.   

 

INDUSTRIAL COMMISSION OF ARIZONA  

Kara Dimas, Commission Secretary 


